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June 2020 

Welcome to the PSP Learning Hub June newsletter. This newsletter brings you updates on our 

development and release of training and resources. 

https://psplearninghub.com.au/training/ 

We’ve launched our training calendar, click the link above to view current and 

upcoming shared learning. 

https://psplearninghub.com.au/topic/case-planning/ 

There are new podcasts, pre-recorded webinars, and factsheets for Case Planning. 

Click the link above to take a look. 

https://psplearninghub.com.au/topic/understanding-the-psp/ 

There are new factsheets for Understanding the PSP. Click the link above to access 

them. 

https://psplearninghub.com.au/topic/understanding-training/ 

There are new pre-recorded webinars for Understanding the PSP. Click the link above 

to watch them. 

https://psplearninghub.com.au/register/ 

Remember to register so that you can enrol in the PSP Learning Hub’s training and 

shared learning events. 

We’d love to know what resources and training have helped you. We’d also like to know what  

resources and training you think would add value to the sector’s knowledge and skills.  

Get involved by: 

• Rating any website resources, you use.  

• Completing the online feedback form after training or shared learning events. 

• Giving us your feedback 

• Participating in our surveys 
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We attended five implementation meetings this last month and heard from the sector’s leaders, about 

their priorities. It was a timely opportunity to connect leaders with our newly released training and 

resources on case planning.  

Meetings attended:  

• Far West and West Region Monthly Action Group (21 May)  

• Murrumbidgee Monthly Action Group (26 May)  

• Northern and Mid North Coast DIG (27 May)  

• South Western Sydney Permanence Support Subgroup Meeting (1 June)  

• Illawarra Inter-agency Meeting – (10 June) 

Every month the PSP Learning Hub holds a practice area working group, bringing together the unique 

voices in the sector to help inform resources, training and shared learning that supports all PSP 

caseworkers. 

In June we had the working with Aboriginal children, young people and families working group. 

17 PSP service providers attended the working group, with a total of 90% Aboriginal representation. 

There was strong agreement between participants on the need for a different  

set of skills and knowledge to best serve the interests of Aboriginal children.  

Some examples of the specific skills and knowledge discussed include, how to:  

• enact the Aboriginal Placement Principles  

• improve outcomes in family led decision making with knowledge of intergenerational trauma  

• action culturally appropriate assessment  

• consider language e.g. the impact of child protection language on elders  

• family finding 
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